
November 12,201,6

Benjamin Schumin
3355 Hewitt Avenue #203
Silver Spring, MD 20906

Dear Mr. Schumin,

We have sent out numerous notices about the care of the carpet in the buildings. We noticed
that there was spillage coming from your apartment door to the front building door. Please be
aware that there is a carpet cleaning fee charged when our contractor has to wash and clean the
carpet.

Consider this notice as a warnins. lf we observe any type of spillage stain coming from your
apartment, we will charge you the carpet cleaning fee.

We ask that you please be mindful when taking out the trash from your apartment home. lf you
notice that the bag is too heavy or has a hole, double bag it to prevent spillage.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.

lf you have any questions and/or concerns, feel free to contact the office.

Thank you,

$*rdens team

333L Hewitt Ave. # 001,

Silver spring, MD 20906
301.460.02AA F: 301.460.0788
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